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* Via e-mail * 
 
January 27, 2012 
 
 
David Lohrentz 
Andrew Hutchison 
Madison Sourdough 
 
 
Dear David and Andrew –  
 
Thank you for attending the December meeting of the Marquette Neighborhood Association (MNA) 
board.   The board appreciates your on-going communications with us as your business grows.   As we 
discussed at the meeting, the board supports your plans for the patio area and application to the city 
for the liquor license for beer and wine. The boards approved this position unanimously, and only ask 
that the patio area close at 10:00 p.m. 
 
Thank you again for your engagement with the neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Scott B. Thornton, President 
On Behalf of the Board of Directors 
Marquette Neighborhood Association 
 
 
Cc:  Mark Woulf, City of Madison 
 Eric Christianson, City of Madison 
 Madison Alcohol License Review Committee 
 Alder Marsha Rummel 
 MNA Board 
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